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Bid accepted for Doniphan Co bridge project 
(KNZA)--A Doniphan County bridge project moves forward.

The Doniphan County Commission Monday accepted a bid for the replacement
of a bridge on 180th Road, north of Severance.  

On the recommendation of engineer David Beach with Schwab-Eaton, the
Commission voted unanimously to accept the low bid submitted by Reece
Construction Company, of Salina, in the amount of $366,423.

It was among two bids received.

Funding through the Kansas Department of Transportation will pay for a portion
of the construction cost. 
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